
         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

Stormont House School Matters 
 

Our vision 
Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 

Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 
Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 

 

Medal Success at National Indoor Junior Rowing Competition 
For the first time in Stormont House history our students won 7 medals at the National Junior Indoor Rowing 
Championships, on Friday 28 February at the Copperbox. All the students performed fantastically, many of them beat 
their personal best results. DJ won a gold medal in the KS4 Boys event by rowing 576 meters in just 2 minutes! Leona 
and Aisha both achieved a distance of 473 meters which gave them both bronze medals in the KS3 Girls event (it is 
very unusual for two competitors to row the same distance – the girls logged the same distance when they were 
tested in school rowing trials - 465 meters!!). The competitors from Stormont were Aisha (Yr. 7), Leona (Yr. 8), Bobbi-
May (Yr. 11), Pinar (Yr. 11), D’yah (Yr. 11), Kenneil (Yr. 9), Kishone (Yr. 9), Anthony (Yr. 9), DJ (Yr. 10) and Shay (Yr. 10). 
Mr Hajdrych was extremely proud of all the students, to compete at national level and win a medal is something very, 
very special. Well done everyone. The next rowing competition will be in the summer London Youth Games. Watch 
this space! 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Preparing for Adulthood – Parent Workshop 
On Monday 2 March, parents and students attended the 'Preparation for Adulthood' workshop, jointly delivered by 
Ms Walton (SEN Lead), Leah Hood (Speech and Language Therapist) and Vicky King (from HLT Occupational Therapy 
service). The parents were shown practical strategies to support their child with their transition into adulthood, and 
how to break down tasks so that they are SMART and manageable. It was a very fun and interactive afternoon, which 
was gratefully received by our parents! One of our parents stated that the workshop had been one of the best 
workshops she had ever attended as it had given her an amazing number of strategies that she would be able to work 
on with her child. It was also lovely to have some of our students there to work alongside their parents on their 
personal 'PfA' goals. We are hoping to run another session later in the year; keep an eye on the newsletter for dates. 
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Issue 311 Friday 6 March 2020 

Dates for your Diary 
Year 7 and 8 Parent Carer Evening   Thursday 19 March 2020 – 4.30 to 7pm 
Year 8 Parent Carer Meeting - Kench Hill  Monday 30 March 2020 – 3.30 to 4pm 
Last day of the Spring Term    Friday 3 April 2020 – Students leave school at 1.15pm 

              
 
 

Celebrating World Book Day 
Look at the wonderful costumes that the students wore to celebrate ‘World Book Day’. 

       

        
 

 
 

 


